
Soleng Tom Elementary 
10520 East Camino Quince 

Tucson, Arizona 85748 
(520) 731-5400 

July 28, 2025  

Dear Soleng Tom Families, 

On behalf of the staff at Soleng Tom Elementary, I am pleased to welcome you to the 2025–2026 school year! We 

look forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure every student reaches their highest potential and 

achieves great success. 

We recognize that for students to thrive in school, they need strong support both at home and at school. A solid 

partnership with families makes a meaningful difference in a child’s education. We ask for your continued support 

in the following ways: 

1. Ensuring your child attends school daily and arrives on time, ready to learn. 

2. Encouraging your child to complete all classroom and homework assignments. 

3. Supporting daily reading to foster a love of books and strengthen literacy skills. 

4. Talking with your child about their school experiences. 

5. Participating in or volunteering for school-wide events and celebrations. 

Our dedicated staff is committed to providing the best learning opportunities for every student. We are excited to 

welcome our new families and to reconnect with our returning ones as we begin another year of growth and 

achievement. 

“It’s going to be a great year!” 

Here are a few important upcoming dates to note: 

• July 31st: POP-IN (4:30 PM – 6:00 PM) 

• August 4th: First Day of School for Students 

• August 12th: Curriculum Night 

-Session 1: Kindergarten – 2nd Grade (6:00 – 6:40 PM) 

-Session 2: 3rd – 6th Grade (6:50 – 7:30 PM) 

• September 1st: Labor Day – No School 

• September 17th–19th: Parent/Teacher Conferences 

At Soleng Tom, we are proud of our tradition of academic excellence and student-centered support. Our success is 

made possible through the dedication of our exceptional staff and the continued collaboration with our wonderful 

families.  I look forward to working with you and your child as we embark on another exciting and successful school 

year. 

Warm regards, 

Oscar J. Dotson 

Principal 


